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Report to the Utility Services Committee

from John Morrison, Engineering Consultancy Manager

Contract No. 1191 : Rallywood Bridge : Alternative Proposal
1.
Purpose

To provide more information on the alternative proposal for the construction of a bridge over the Whakatikei River for the Plantation Forestry Department. 

2.
Exclusion of the Public

Grounds for exclusion of the public under section 48(1) of the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 are:



That the public conduct of the whole or relevant part of the proceedings of the meeting would be likely to result in the disclosure of information for which good reason for withholding would exist, i.e.; commercial negotiations.
3.
Background

Report No. PE-00.28 was prepared for the Utility Services Committee meeting to be held on 10 February 2000.  The report detailed in paragraph 5 that the Rallywoods Partnership requested that prices be obtained for a precast alternative for the bridge.  The tenderers who submitted prices for the steel beam bridge were invited to price an alternative proposal for “design and build” for the bridge deck.  In addition, the source that had provided budget information for Rallywoods Partnership was also asked to submit a firm tender price on the same basis. 

4.
Request for a Time Extension

A period of about one week was allowed for the submission of the alternative prices.  The Rallywoods Partnership’s source asked if this could be extended by one week, because of other pressing commitments.  After discussion with the Council’s property consultant, Mr Peter O’Brien, this request was agreed to and all tenderers were advised accordingly.  

5.
Procedure from Here On

The revised tenders are now due to be received on Wednesday, 16 February 2000.   These will be analysed and, if a satisfactory tender is received that is lower than the recommendation contained in Report No. PE-00.28, it is proposed that the Divisional Manager, Utility Services will accept it under delegated authority. 


If this is the outcome, recommendation (1) in Report PE-00.28 would therefore be superseded.  The other recommendations in the report would still stand, noting that the expenditure totals will be lower than those stated. 


If no lower tender is received, all the recommendations in Report PE-00.28 will stand.  


The outcome will be reported to the next Committee meeting. 

6.
Recommendations
(1) That a new recommendation (1)(a) be added to the recommendations of Report PE-0028 as follows: 

That, alternatively, if a satisfactory tender for a lower Contract Sum utilising precast concrete components is received, the tender will be accepted by the Divisional Manager, Utility Services under delegated authority. 
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